
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 
Friday 22 September 2023 

Highlights from this week 

We have enjoyed looking at our “Marvellous Me” 
documents and sharing them with our friends. We 

are thinking about how to be kind to each other and 
how to share our toys. 

We have started to think about our senses and we 
enjoyed it so much we will continue with this topic 
next week.  We have been singing and using musical 
instruments this week. Nursery Rhymes are a very 
important part of our phonic work and this week we 

have enjoyed singing Hickory Dickory Dock!  

We then made our very own super unique mice 
which enjoyed running up and down the clock!  

 

 

Next week in Cherry Class  

The school photographer is 
coming into school and we will 

have our photos taken. An 
email has been sent to you 

outlining the details.  

We will continue to think about 
our senses and focus on 

smelling different smells. We 
will continue to sing and play 

musical instruments and focus 
on Humpty Dumpty!  

We are looking forward to 
making our own Humpty 

Dumpty scarecrow for the 
Cotton End scarecrow festival. 

Have you seen these on your 
way to school? 

 

 

 
Lunch times 

When your child has a packed lunch – 
please ensure you pack a named water 

bottle containing water! 

School dinners will be available for our 
new starters from Monday 3 October 

as the children are settling in 
beautifully. 

 Personal Social and Emotional  

This week we will be reading a selection of books that focus on the “Personal, Social and Emotional” 
part of the EYFS curriculum.  We will be thinking about how we can wait our turn, how to share toys 

and how to be kind to those around us. We are playing circle games that support this area of learning.   

 

Things to know 

Half term break (school closed) 23 October – 
29 October 2023 

Training Day - (school closed) on Monday 30 
October 2023 

 


